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On behalf of the DOD Ergonomics Working Group, I'd like to invite you to attend the 2nd 
Annual DOD Ergonomics Conference: Forging Ahead - Preventing Work Related 
Musculoskeletal Disorders. These are exciting and challenging times for those of us in the 
ergonomics community. This conference was designed to provide you, our DOD and Federal 
safety and health professionals, with "tools for your ergonomic toolbox." Our goal is to pro-
vide you with practical, user-friendly information that you can use when you return to your 
organization. 
 
This program is jointly sponsored by the Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences 
and the Department of Defense Ergonomics Working Group. USUHS is accredited by the 
American College of Health Care Executives, the Accreditation Council for Continuing 
Medical Education and the American Nurses Credentialing Center's Commission on 
Accreditation to provide continuing education for health care executives, physicians and 
nurses, respectively. 
 
The registration fee, which includes your meals, is $300 for Government attendees and $400 
for industry attendees. 
 
Go to http://chppm-www.apgea.army.mil/ergowg/conference/ for detailed information 
on registration and the agenda, speakers, exhibitors, and hotel. 
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